
 

       
 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Kirkbride 

Friday 3rd November 2023 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
On Thursday 16th November,  Year 6 pupils have been invited to Beacon Hill for a ‘Maths Morning’ with 
the other schools in the area.  
 
The children will be travelling to Beacon Hill in staff cars.  
 
They will return to school before our lunch time in school, so their normal dinnertime arrangements will 
not be affected. 
 
Please fill in the slip below and return it to school by Friday 10th November, to confirm you are happy for 
your child to attend. 
 
 
Kindest regards,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs Bonington 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 
Child’s Name ___________________________________ 
 
I would like my child to attend the Beacon Hill maths morning.    (Yes  / No )  
 
I am happy for my child to travel by staff car (Yes / No) 
 
 
Signed______________________________________ 
 

 


